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The Greek Orthodox Archdiocese of America Department of Greek Education is thrilled to
announce that our successful free online Greek language course for adults is returning in 2024!
Thanks to the generous support of Leadership 100 and the guidance of His Eminence Archbishop
Elpidophoros, in partnership with the Department of Greek Education of the Greek Orthodox
Archdiocese and the Academy of Science and Letters of Pontians, we are offering an exceptional
opportunity to learn Greek at no cost.

Why Participate? Language is a powerful connector to our cultural heritage. This program is
designed to help you explore and preserve the Greek language, fostering a deeper connection to
Greece’s rich traditions and history. Our online classes make it easier than ever to engage with
Greek culture, regardless of your location or background.

Program Dates: Start Date: November 2024. End Date: May 2025.

The curriculum is tailored to various levels, covering essential skills in reading, writing, and speaking
Greek. Our program features a team of experienced educators who are committed to providing a
high-quality learning experience. Participants will enjoy a supportive environment and personalized
instruction designed to enhance their language skills and cultural understanding.

If you have the opportunity to find an in-person Greek language program at your local parish, we
highly recommend considering it. Nothing beats the experience of face-to-face instruction and the
social interaction with others who share your interest in learning Greek. In-person classes offer
invaluable opportunities for real-time engagement and cultural exchange that complement the
online experience.

Due to high demand, we encourage you to register as soon as possible to secure your spot. To
enroll, please fill out the registration form here. The deadline for registration is October 1, 2024.
Enrollment will be processed on a first-come, first-served basis.

Don’t miss out on this unique chance to connect with Greek language and culture. Whether you’re
a descendant of Greek immigrants or simply passionate about learning, our classes offer a
rewarding experience that bridges cultural gaps and enriches your understanding. Register today
and embark on your journey with the Greek language! (Photo credit: Department of Greek Education)



